Mayor Cates,

I appreciate your confidence is asking me to apply for re-appointment to the Key West Bight Management Board. I consider it an honor to serve you, the City Commissioners and the community in this capacity. I would ask that you acknowledge my service on the Southernmost Federal Credit Union Board of Directors as my qualifying involvement in the field of banking/financial institutions.

I believe that over the time of my service to this Board, I have developed essential knowledge and appreciation for the needs in assuring that the Key West Bight is managed in an effective manner. I believe that my record of participation and attendance at Key West Bight board Meetings is strong and meets the Commissions expectations for a Board member. If re-appointed, I will continue to serve as a dedicated member of the board.

Thank you again for this honor,

Kathryn A. Ovide